
A lot of things have changed this year and you will notice some changes at PSA. Here’s 
how we can ensure we have fun playing baseball while still staying safe and protecting 

ourselves.

Before Arriving

Guide For Specialty Camps

You will need to wash your hands before arriving at the facility
Players should not attend if they are sick. We advise that families should 
self-administer the NLESD questionnaire before attending a session
Players that must isolate due to Public Health guidance are not permitted 
to attend.

Upon Arrival
Parents must drop players off at the entrance
Parents are not permitted inside the facility
Players must use the hand sanitizer provided when they enter and exit the 
facility or when they leave the turf
Masks must be worn when entering, exiting and waiting in the lobby. We 
encourage mask usage as much as possible on the turf!

Players must abide by posted health and safety regulations
Players cannot come to the field is they feel unwell
Masks should be worn during instruction and light activity where 
appropriate.
Physical distancing MUST be maintained at all times
Staff will need to show their Vax pass upon entry but players do not

Rules and Regulations

Facilities
Players are requested to limit the amount of items they bring to the facility
Players should bring their own helmets and bats if available
Players should come dressed with sneakers/cleats on

Things to Remember
Parents must drop off players no earlier then 5 minutes before a session 
and pick them up no later than 5 minutes at the conclusion of a session.
Ensure that you continue to use hand sanitizer throughout the session
Staff are working to ensure everyone stays safe. Players MUST abide by all 
instructions given to them throughout the session.
Have fun!
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